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1100 Circle 75 Parkway
Swte1500
Atlanta, Georgia 3o339
Teiephone 404 953 36o0

June 15, 1987

The Honorable Kenneth M. Carr
Comissioner
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, O C. 20555

Dear Commis ener Carr:

The 1987 CEO Conference will be held in Atlanta this year on November
5 and 6. The theme is Evaluating Progress, and we encourage you to mark
your calendar now to attend.

Registration materials will be sent to you in September. We would
appreciate it if you would note your plans on the enclosed card and return
it to us at your convenience. I hope you will be able to jo4.n us for this
important conference.

Sincerely,

Zack T. Pate
President
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